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The latest construction health and safety news, updates, awareness and initiatives.

New COVID-19 Safety Checklist for Workplaces:

• Employers can use this Checklist to make sure their  COVID-19 Workplace Safety Plan

contains key elements to help protect workers, customers and the general public.

What You Need to Know About Health and Safety / Employment Standards Related to COVID-19:

• The Ministry of Labour, Training and Skills Development is hosting       Free Webinars to help 

workers and employers better understand their rights and obligations under the Employment 

Standards Act and the Occupational Health and Safety Act as they relate to COVID-19.

Construction Site Health and Safety During COVID-19:

• Construction Sector Guidance has been updated by the Government of Ontario, which     

includes best practices and resources the help keep your workers safe and healthy, and your 

construction projects going during COVID-19.

COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Screening Program:

• For employers who are interested in 
For additional information, please reach out to:

Trina Hayden

Chair, NOCA Health and Safety Committee
thayden@norcat.org

NOCA Health and Safety Committee – “Safety Snippet”

https://files.ontario.ca/mltsd-covid-safety-checklist-workplaces-en-2021-01-26.pdf
https://www.ontario.ca/page/develop-your-covid-19-workplace-safety-plan
https://www.ontario.ca/document/your-guide-employment-standards-act-0/educational-resources?mc_cid=4d2fb1fcbc&mc_eid=5a72238d16#section-2
https://www.ontario.ca/page/construction-site-health-and-safety-during-covid-19
mailto:tpharand@norcat.org

